
David Larimer


From: David Larimer


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 5:42 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama Dorian


Can this be correct? You are wasting my taxpayer dollars on this Trump ego-sensitive issue? I am ashamed of your agency.


NOAA releases a Friday evening, unattributed statement disavowing the NWS Birmingham tweet from Sunday saying Dorian wasn’t going to impact Alabama.



	Alabama Dorian

